Brookline Fire

Department

Board of Fire Engineers
Po Box 660

Brookline, New Hampshire 03033

Minutcs '
Board of Fire Engineers
Monday. December 12. 2022

The meeting was called to order at 7:00 pm.
Board of Fire Engineers members Dave Joki, Dave Flannery, and Chief Corey were present.
Dave Santuccio was absent.

- Minutes were read and accepted.

The training in smaller groups is working better. We are using the Main St house more now.
We did hose advancement and pump with CAF’s training. December is a very busy month
for us.

We are trying for a level one class in Brookline in February.

We have one new person that’s getting his background check and then an NFPA 1582
physical. :

We are still working on the new fire truck bid.

There is not much money left in 2022 budget. The 2023 budget is in and will be having a
hearing in January. :
The AFG grant will open in January of 2023 and close in February.

Town Administrator Scott Butcher and Chief Corey went to Bingham Lumber on December
12, to view what needs to be finished up.

Our call volume is up 18% through the end of November. December started off busy too.
They have finished the metal roof and put snow stops on. '

Bills were signed. ’

' Meeting adjourned at 8:00 pm.

Respectfully submitted,

Charles E. Corey Sr.




